PSLU Committee

From: April Azar <aprilinparadise@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2020 12:00 PM

To: PSLU Committee

Subject: Re: Zip Line Testimony 5/4/2020
Attachments: PBjL+2fOSeiNroflgHwZVA jpg

Attached is another photo of the map that has the Scale 1"=80ft. My red line may not be totally accurate as to how far
from boundary, but close.. '

On Mon, May 4, 2020 at 11:48 AM April Azar <aprilinparadise@gmail.com> wrote:
Aloha. Thank you for your efforts on the proposed ordinance for the Zip Lines.
| do hope that this will be some kind of enforcement for the illegal or overlooked issues of zipline industries that are
disrupting Agricultural neighborhoods. Of course for those who are so close, sooner is better.
Enclosed are some photos that were requested during my testimony. My immediate concern is the noise from the
various several lines of the Jungle Zip Line off of East Waipio Rd. in Haiku.
My home is on 258 W. Waipio Rd. Haiku.
The map demonstrates how close the platform (red X, line, and photo) and the last and steepest line is to my property
(green outlined) and home (on top). The photo was taken from the Blue sun on top of map. When the zip line is
operating | hear the noise and screams of all the lines there and | can hear normal conversations and instructions on
the platform and even more intense screams.
Thank you for your continued service and interest in resolving this issue.

Sincerely,

April Azar

PO Box 791395

. Paia, HI 96779 808 280-0498
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